
 

 
University System of Maryland Student Council 

 
 
To: University System of Maryland Board of Regents 
 
From: Valerie Streets, Chair, University System of Maryland Student Council (USMSC)  
 
Re: USMSC Update-April 2011 
 
Date: April 15, 2011 
 
Legislative Session 

• The Council sent a letter to the legislature advocating for higher education funding 
 
Regional Centers 

• The Council is working toward expanding the roles of regional centers within the Council. 
• The Council is reviewing its constitution and bylaws to make such changes. 
 

Upcoming Efforts 
• The Council will be electing new officers at the next regular meeting. 

 
 
The last regular meeting of the Council will take place on May 5, 2011 at University of Maryland, College 
Park..   


